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Clyde Township Special Board Meeting 
3350 Vincent Road 

Clyde Township Hall 
May 28, 2021 

 
 

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Manoleas at 10:01 a.m. 
 
ROLL CALL:  Neruda, Manoleas, Compton, Turner, and Dortman. 
DeShon arrived later.  Voight absent. 
 
MEDICAL MARIJUANA ORDIANCE 
 
Supervisor Manoleas stated that the Township is having issues with this 
topic.  He has received numerous calls on this.  He has consulted with 
the Township attorney and passed out the amendment of Home 
Occupation Ordinance in order to take care of this topic.  He asked that 
the Board look it over.  The Amendment needs to go to the Planning 
Commission and then a Public Hearing.  He mentioned that this needs to 
be done ASAP.   
 
Public Comment:  10:10 a.m.  Mike McGriff question about the Home 
Occupation Amendment from the attorney.  Discussion.  Closed at 10:13 
a.m. 
 
Supervisor Manoleas also mentioned that he has received a lot of calls on 
the gypsy moth problem.  He called Al’s Aerial and it is too late to do the 
spraying for this year.   
 
 
INTERIM OPERTOR IN CHARGE 
 
Supervisor Manoleas stated that Bill Dedoe is retiring June 3, 2021.  
Supervisor Manoleas looked into hiring Kevin Harrison. He worked for 
the City of Port Huron Water Department.   He has a #1 license.  He is 
willing to work for the Township.  The newly employed, Dan Gerstenberg 
will be taking the test on July 14.  Kevin is willing to work for the 
Township till the end of July.  Discussion. 
 

 Motion by Supervisor Manoleas support from Trustee Neruda to 
hire Kevin Harrison to the end of July, he will work Tuesday, and 
Thursday 1:00 p.m. -3:30 p.m. at $40.00 hourly rate.  Yeas: 5 
Nays: 1 Motion carried. 

 
PROPOSED BUDGET 2021-2022 
 


